
 

 

 BLUE AND GRAY RIFLE AND PISTOL CLUB - HUNTSVILLE, ALA. 

                                   April 2013 Bulletin 

 

Bulletin Editor and Club President:  James L. Moses, 256 534-7968 

Club Treasurer:  Ken Miholits 256 582 7444, kemordnance@knology.net 

Junior Club Coordinator:  Richard Peters 256 881 4859 

FFL Chairman:  Brian Hunter, 256 837-6474 

Range Maintenance Coordinator:   David Howard  at range.bgrpc@gmail.com 

Club Website:  http://www. bgrpc.org 

Executive Committee Meeting:  The April meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on April 16th at Greenbriar 

Restaurant.  This is the newer Greenbriar restaurant just off I-65 at exit #3.  Those planning to have a meal 

should be there by 6:00.  We plan to discuss the merits of imposing an initiation fee for new members. 

 

Apr./May Shooting Events:  
 Apr.   6  100 Yd High Power   Blue & Gray Range           9:00a.m. 

 Apr. 13  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range       a.m. 

 Apr. 13  Retro Small Bore Prone  Blue & Gray Range          8:30 a.m. 

 Apr. 20   Precision High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 Apr. 27  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range       a.m. 

 Apr. 28   1000 yards    AEDC Range            9:00 a.m. 

 May   4  100 Yd High Power   Blue & Gray Range           9:00a.m. 

 May 11  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range       a.m. 

 May 11  Small Bore Prone   Blue & Gray Range          8:30 a.m. 

 May 18  Precision High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 May 25  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range       a.m. 

 May 26  High Power    AEDC Range            9:00 a.m. 

 

New Members:   .Tyler Alford, John M. Askew, Freddy Berryhill, Chris Cape, Chris Colborn, Gerald Collins, 

Joe Creel, Jason Cuneo, Terry Dillard, Walter Dixon, Harland Downs, Peter Erbach, Clay Fulcher, Les Haas, 

Terry Hendricks, Joe Haring, Eric Herbert, Blake Lane, James McDonald, Steve Mitchell, David Morrell, 

Thomas Norkus, William Schreyer, Bernard Smith, Christopher Viscovich and John Walker. 

 

Work Party:  We had a successful Work Party on March 16th.  Many thanks to all those that helped out. 

 

Range Orientation:  Several new members have not yet received Range Orientation.  Some of these have been 

pending since November.  If you have not been contacted about orientation, get in touch with James Moses on 

256 534 7968. 

 

Range Lock Change:  By the time this bulletin reaches you, the lock combinations at the range should have 

been changed.  This will be the LAST bulletin for those that have not renewed. 

 

RANGE SAFETY:  In discussions with TVA about reworking the Range gate, they mentioned that, due to a 

recent firearms accident at another range on TVA property, TVA considered closing ALL firearms ranges on 

TVA land.  That did not come to pass, but it ought to be a warning to us that SAFETY is paramount and NO 

bullets should ever leave the range. 


